
 
Scavenger Hunt 

 
Hooray! You folks have made it through the Learning module of Backyard Missions. Let’s have some 
experiences related to how Miracle Hill seeks to serve the less fortunate in our community. 
 
Are you ready for a little off site fun? 
 
The Scavenger Hunt we suggest is an opportunity for your team to pile into the family vehicle and take a 
spin around Greenville to see some of the Miracle Hill facilities.  Maybe you have been to some of these 
sites before but chances are there are a few places that you are not familiar with. So, 
 

Print a copy of this fun map showing the facility locations   
 

Pick the sites that you would like to visit 
 

Pack the car with some snacks, favorite tunes and a camera (cell phone) 
 

Perhaps take a picnic for a stop at a Greenville park? Some are highlighted on the map. 
 

Pile in! 
 

Pray for a safe and fun family adventure. 
 

Point and shoot! Take a family selfie at each location with the Miracle Hill sign or building in the 
background to show where you visited. (No Miracle Hill shelter residents are allowed to be 
photographed). We would love to see these! You can email then to abaumgartner@miraclehill.org. 
 

Please remember to be respectful of the staff and residents at our shelter locations. Feel free to wave 
or say hello to anyone you may see but do not try to engage them. Our staff may not have the time to 
visit with you and the privacy of our residents is of utmost importance. And remember, no photos of the 
people at each location. 
 

Pray again! At each stop would you please pray for the folks at that location? It may be Thrift store 
shoppers, residential facilities’ guests or Miracle Hill staff members.  
 
Thank you for participating.  We hope your family will enjoy being together for this little adventure and 
learn something in the process.  Any feedback would be appreciated and can be communicated through 
the survey at the conclusion of Backyard Missions. 
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